Familiarisation papers conducted at Primary Schools

Official familiarisation papers for both tests are sent out to the primary schools in the summer term of
Year 5 once parents have registered their child with Bourne Grammar School’'s admissions
department. Please see below for a list of the primary schools that will be undertaking the
familiarisation papers with their students:

Baston Church of England Primary School

Bourne Abbey Church of England Primary Academy
Bourne Elsea Park Church of England Primary Academy
Bourne Westfield Primary Academy

Deeping St James Community Primary School

Langtoft Primary School

Linchfield Community Primary School

Malcolm Sargent Primary School

Market Deeping Community Primary School

Morton Church of England Primary School

Ryhall Church of England Academy

St Gilberts Church of England Primary School, Stamford
Thurlby Community Primary Academy

William Hildyard Church of England Primary School

Please note, children can only complete one set of familiarisation papers, as a result, children who
attend schools in the list above will not be invited to the familiarisation session at Bourne Grammar
School on Saturday 7 September 2024.



